
 

 

 

 
Department of Commerce, Community, 

and Economic Development 
 

ALCOHOL & MARIJUANA CONTROL OFFICE 
550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600 

Anchorage, AK 99501 
Main: 907.269.0350

MEMORANDUM 

TO:  Chair Springer and Members of the 
  Marijuana Control Board  
 

DATE:  April 4, 2018 

FROM:  Erika McConnell, Director 
 

RE:          Arcticanna #12830 
  Limited Cultivation Facility 

 
 
On January 24, 2018, the board denied this application, determining that it is not appropriate to 
support or encourage an entire residence to be used as a licensed premises. The board expressed 
concerns about privacy and workplace safety. 
 
The applicant requested an informal conference with the board, providing the attached information. 
 
 
 
 




















